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FLORIDA
KII'YANIS

FOUNDATIT}N

October 2,ZAZL

Kiwanis Club Of Seminole Breakfast
3562 90th Ter N
Pinellas Park, FL 33782

Dear Fellow Kiwaniafis,

I wanted to extend my personal "Thank You' for your club's contribution of
$250.00 to the 2O2L Caring Corner. The Caring Corner is a Florida Kiwanis
District fundraiser that was chaired in 2O2t by then Vlce Governor now
Governor-elect Sharon Moody. The proceeds frcm the Caring Corner are
given to your Florida Kiwanis Foundation to benefit our Service Leadership
Programs for leadership development training. Since 1971 the Foundation's
main focus has been to help serve the children of the Florida Kiwanis
District. Because you care, your contribution helps make investing in our
future possible through the children we serve. '

Because you care, your contrlbution helps make investing in our future
ible through the children we setve.

in Kiwanis Service,

r President
224 Skyloch Drive East
Dunedio, FL3469B
dpborba@aol.eom
317.259.3506
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